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POLICE INVESTIGATION CONTINUES INTO GRAND BLANC HIGH 
SCHOOL STUDENT TEXTING HOAX ALLEGING ACTIVE SHOOTERS 

 
FLINT --  Genesee County Prosecutor David Leyton said his office continues to be in 
communication with police officials regarding their ongoing investigation of false student text 
messages alleging active shooters being present at Grand Blanc High School on Wednesday, 
December 19th. 
 
“We have met with Grand Blanc police officials several times over the past two weeks to review 
the investigation,” said Prosecutor David Leyton. 
 
“We continue to have questions and each review of the case results in the circle of 
circumstance getting larger,” he said. 
 
“When the police complete their investigation and are able to provide a complete picture of what 
happened on December 19th , and in the days leading up to it, we will make a final decision as 
to whether, and against whom, charges may be filed,” he said. 
 
“I take these allegations of false reports of active shooters in our schools very seriously.  We 
need to place everyone on notice that false threats will not be tolerated and we will prosecute 
accordingly,” he said. 
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